
Dear supporter,

We are excited to announce that our 12th 

annual Raise a Glass fundraiser is Sunday, 
October 6, from 1–4 at Timber Banks Golf 
Club in Baldwinsville. More than 300 guests 
attend this popular event, which features a silent 
auction with many amazing items, dozens of raffle 
baskets, wine tasting, food, and more.

We hope that your business will consider donating to 
our silent auction. The many unique items generously 
provided by local businesses are a major source of funds 
raised at this event. We appreciate donations of anything 
you are able to give, such as gift cards for products and 
services, gift baskets, physical items, and more. Our 
attendees are always excited to bid and routinely pay 
higher than the item value! We also encourage you to 
purchase tickets at $50 per person so you and your team 
can attend this fun event.

Raise a Glass supports our nonprofit Nascentia Health 
Charitable Foundation, which provides direct support 

to improve the quality of life for our financially challenged 
patients and their families throughout Central New York, and 
specialized education and training to our nurses and home 
health aides. In 2023, we helped more than 250 people, 
including infants, children, adults, the elderly, and their 
families. The gifts of comfort, safety, and self-sufficiency that 
we provide help change their lives for the better. 

To donate or for any questions, please contact 
philathropy administrator Rebecca Lerman at 
foundation@nascentiahealth.org or (315) 477-9547. 
Donations can be accepted any time before August 30. We 
greatly appreciate your support and hope to see you there! 
Learn more and buy tickets at nascentiahealth.org/raiseaglass.

Sincerely, 

Kate Rolf	 Rachel Galusha
President & CEO	 Board Chair
Nascentia Health	 Nascentia Health Charitable Foundation

Our 2023 
event raised 

$130,000!


